Public participation is a huge part of the permitting process and | appreciate the opportunity to
share my thoughts on the SDEIS. This project is important to me because it can provide America with
a domestically mined source of antimony and restore an abandoned mine site in need of repair.

| agree with regulators and feel strongly that the preferred alternative is the best option for the
Stibnite Gold Project moving forward. This option utilizes Burntlog Road. According to the SDEIS, this
route would avoid environmental and safety risks associated with the avalanche and landslide prone
Johnson Creek Road. We need the minerals from Stibnite and Burntlog will allow mining to move
forward while minimizing the impacts of mining on the community. Burntlog will reduce mine traffic
interactions with the public and decrease the potential for spills near fish-bearing streams.

Reviewing Perpetua Resources' improved plans it is clear to me the company really believes in taking
care of the environment and keeping the community safe. That is why they reduced water
temperatures, improved water quality and shrunk the project footprint by 13 percent. | urge you to
trust in your own review process and permit the Stibnite Gold Project.

William Green



